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Comments: I join millions of Americans who are concerned with the proposal of the Forest Service in its burn

plan in so many of our Wilderness areas. The plan allowing burn areas in a lot of our forests which does not

seem to follow what is stated in the 1964 Wilderness Act.

 

We know that fires can cause devastation in these Wildernesses  that have been listed as burn areas. But we

should pause and examine how much really needs to be done. Once areas of our treasured forests are set afire

as burn areas, it's done--no turning back.

 

Please rethink the massive burning project for the Sequoia and  massive burning project for the Sequoia and

Sierra National Forests in California. 

 


